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News From the Principal 

 All students in grades 6-8 in the state will be taking the  M-

STEP test and 8th grade will be taking the PSAT also.   M-STEP 

and PSAT scores are used to grade each individual school.  

Please encourage your student to perform to the best of 

his/her ability as the scores are a source of pride for every 

student, every class, parents, and the Kelloggsville 

community. 

It is very important that your student be in attendance the 

entire day on testing dates.  Please try to avoid scheduling 

any appointments.  This is especially important because time 

for make-up assessments is limited.   

 

The testing schedule is as follows: 

8th Grade testing dates: 4/10 (PSAT 8/9) and 4/11 (M-Step) 

7th Grade testing dates: 4/17 (M-Step) 

6th Grade testing dates: 4/18 (M-Step) 

 

News From the Assistant Principal 

As the warmer weather approaches, Kelloggsville Middle 

School will strictly adhere to the School Board’s policy 

concerning proper attire.  The school has the right to remove 

a student from class and possibly send home any student 

wearing clothing that disrupts the educational programming 

or is deemed inappropriate.  All sleeveless shirts must have a 

shoulder strap width of at least three fingers.  Bare midriffs 

are also not acceptable as well as short shorts.  Please remind 

students that clothing that is acceptable out of school, may 

not be appropriate for our school building. 

Student Services Coordinator 

To Parent/Guardian 

As we get closer to another year-end! We ask that you 

continue to encourage your child the importance of attending 

school on a regular and timely basis. Here at Kelloggsville 

Middle School we thank you for continuous support. Please 

do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or 

concerns. 

 

Summer School 

As a reminder, if your child has or is approaching three E's for 

the semester grade, he/she will have the opportunity to 

make up the class for credit in summer school. A student 

must pass at least 9 of the 12 credits attempted during the 

school year.    

A student may be retained for failure to obtain sufficient 

credits.  Please continue to encourage your student to do 

his/her best through the end of the school year.  If you have 

any questions about your student’s grades, please contact 

the counseling office.    

There are no dates/times for summer school as of yet,  but 

we will be notifying parents and students once we have more 

information. 

 

Kelloggsville Education Foundation Golf Outing 

The Kelloggsville Education Foundation annual golf outing will 

be held in June at Briarwood Golf Course.  More details will 

be coming soon. 

Summer Camps 

Many local colleges and other organizations offer academic, 

music and art camps for students during the summer.  Many 

of these camps cost money, but some offer scholarships and 

we can also help with finding other funding sources so that 

students can attend without the cost being a factor.  If your 



 

child is interested in attending a camp this summer, please 

contact Mrs. Barrows or Mrs. Kuperus in the counseling 

office. 

Reminders 

*When dropping off or picking up your kids remember to pull 

to the curb and leave the outer lane open so vehicles can get 

by.  I understand some of you are running late or have to get 

to work but please drive slow through the parking lots.  I have 

received a number of concerns from Staff and Parents 

regarding speeding and parking in undesignated areas.  

  

ParentVUE 

*Have you created your ParentVUE account to take a look at 

your students' attendance & grades? ParentVUE accounts will 

be necessary this summer for Online Registration! If you need 

assistance with creating your account, you can follow along 

with the video created by the Kelloggsville Technology 

Department 

 

https://bit.ly/3PqGQTm 

 

Upcoming Dates 

3/29-4/5   Spring Break 

4/10-4/18  Testing  

5/10   Craigs cruisers Trip 

5/24   Chicago and Mackinac Trips 

5/31   Last day of school ½ Day

 

 

https://bit.ly/3PqGQTm

